Buffalo Township Municipal Sewer Authority Meeting

September 7, 2023

The Buffalo Township Municipal Sewer Authority held their regular meeting on
September 7, 2023 at the Buffalo Township Municipal Building, 2115 Strickler Road,
Mifflinburg, PA. Present were Daryl Beiler, Bob Sampsell, Linda Troup, Lena Baumer
and Melissa Lobos. There were 5 citizens present.

There were no citizen’s concerns.

Linda Troup made a motion to accept the Secretary’s minutes as presented. It was
seconded by Bob Sampsell. All approved.

Bob Sampsell made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report as presented. It was
seconded Daryl Beiler. All approved.

There was no Engineer’s report.

Operator’s report: We discussed anode rods cost and will send check for delivery.

Under delinquent bills: Lena Baumer made a motion to send delinquent letter to Terry
Stockdale. It was seconded by Bob Sampsell. All approved. There was no action
required on Cervantes part and Linda Troup will remove billing on old rental property.

There was no old business.
Under new business: We discussed grant options.

Bob Sampsell made a motion to pay September’s bills. It was seconded by Daryl Beiler.
All approved.

Meeting was then adjourned.



